

October 20, 2010

Dr. Daniel Kubikian 468 Hurffville Crosskeys Rd. Suite 1 Sewell, NJ 08080

Dear Dr Kubikian:

I just wanted to thank you again for speaking to our Senior Dental Hygiene class. It was very nice to meet you and I cannot express how much I appreciate you coming and lecturing after your return from Orlando. The class loved your Disney World scenarios and was especially entertained with the celebrity smiles trivia.

Your presentation clarified many questions the students had after reading the chapter from their book in preparation for your lecture. The case presentations had wonderful pictures and your analogies helped them to remember key information. I especially will remember your crown lengthening comment-"longer teeth or teeth no longer!"

Thank you also for the coffee and munchkins! That was an extra treat no one expected! Again, I appreciate the time you took out of your busy schedule and rearranging for childcare to support our program. It is with sincere hope that you will come to present next year to our new senior class.

-9-9-9-

Blackwood Campus P.O. Box 200 College Drive Blackwood, NJ 08012 (856) 227-7200 Sincerely,

Dawn Conley, RDH, M.Ed.

Camden City Campus 200 North Broadway Camden, NJ 08102 (856) 338-1817

William G. Rohrer Center 1889 Rt. 70 East Cherry Hill, NJ 08003 (856) 874-6000